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Week 10 Term 4 

 
Awarded to Kimberley 
Soderlund for applying  
herself during Mathematics 
and learning tricky  
multiplication concepts. You 
are not afraid to take on a 
challenge to better your  
understanding and your 
hard work is paying off. Well 
done, Kimberley! 

Term Planner 

 Tuesday 14 December-End of 
Year Presentation Evening 

 Thursday 16 December-Last 
Day of Term 4 

Future Dates  

 Students Return Monday 31 
January 

The graduation afternoon tea for 
our one Year 6 student in the 
class of 2021 was a very nice 
afternoon of reflecting back and 
looking forward to the future.  

Congratulations Calvin on  
successfully completing primary 
school, and good luck for high 
school. We'll miss you!  

Thankyou to everybody 

who supplied the  

delicious food and  

wonderful decorations, to 

make this one of the 

memorable events of the 

year.  

Thursday last day of school fun 
Free Sausage Sizzle or Hot Chicken and 

Gravy Rolls 

Free icy poles 

Bring bathers and towel 

Free Dress 

Student of the Week 
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Community News 

 

For some great ideas on keeping the children  

entertained at home or to check out some great  

places in the Wheatbelt area, visit Wheatbelt for Kids 

website or Facebook page and you will find some 

great resources and information about local events. 
 

www.wheatbeltkids.com.au   

www.facebook.com/groups/wheatbeltkids  

School News 

It has been a big year at Tammin Primary School in 2021. We have had excursions to Merredin to the see the play 
The Little Prince, Yorkrakine Rock to listen to the stories from the Elders, Fremantle Prison to explore  
history, Burswood to see Charlie and the Chocolate Factory and so many interschool sports events. We have had 
incursions from Scitech, Julianne the Artist to help us paint the story of Yorkrakine Rock and guests in to make our 
NAIDOC Day something to remember. As Miss Dee and I will be leaving Tammin, we welcome new Principal Yvonne 
Darcey and Teacher Tricia Delamotte to the school. I would like to thank those people in the community that have 
supported me throughout my 18 months here at Tammin, and wish you a very Merry Christmas and a prosperous 
New Year.   
Cheers,  
Lincoln Rose  

Thank you to Tammin P & C for donating funds to many events and activities throughout the year. Their contribution 

to our student programs is appreciated.  

Thank you to the Kellerberrin Food Pantry, and drivers Chris and Brian, for dropping of food for our breakfast club 

each week. Our students enjoyed the extra fruit at recess. 

Thank you to the Tammin Shire for their continued support of our school through generous donations, maintenance 

and support in other areas.  

Thank you to Foodbank WA for supplying food for our school breakfast and cooking programs. 

Thank you 


